



373-1710

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Nov. 13, 2018

## City of Glendale 5850 W. Glendale Ave. / Glendale, Arizona 85301

GlendaleAZ.com







CONTACT: Jay Crandall, Public Information Officer, Jcrandall@glendaleaz.com, (602)

## Glendale Seeks Input on Funding Prioritization of Park System and Glen Lakes Golf Course

GLENDALE, Ariz. – The city of Glendale is holding a community meeting to gather citizen feedback on the funding priorities of Glendale's park system. Gathering community feedback is important to the City Council and input from all city residents is welcomed and encouraged.

On Nov. 7, 2018, Glendale was forced to shut down the Glen Lakes Golf Course due to a building safety inspection report that showed the clubhouse, pro shop and restaurant, as well as the maintenance facility were unsafe to occupy. For the golf course to remain open long-term, the city would need to make a significant financial investment. Glendale's current budget for the parks division does not include funding for that investment.

The City Council has recently discussed its desire to increase the overall funding levels for Glendale parks. Re-opening and repairing Glen Lakes would require utilizing the funding increases for the golf course only. Citizens are encouraged to share their thoughts on increasing parks funding and whether they support or oppose dedicating the funding increases to Glen Lakes Golf Course.

## **Glendale Community Meeting**

Topic: Funding Priorities for Glendale's Park System – Glen Lakes Golf Course

Date: Monday, November 19, 2018

Time: 6 P.M.

Location: City Council Chambers, 5850 W. Glendale Ave., Glendale, AZ 85301

